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Dear Parent or Guardian,





	Thank you for taking time to read through this Disclosure Document. It is a very brief overview of some of the policies, procedures, and expectations I have for the students I will have in my classroom. I hope you will find it informative and helpful.


	If you have any questions or concerns regarding anything covered in this Disclosure Document, please feel free to contact me at school at one of the numbers or addresses found on the back page. You may leave a phone message with the secretary, and I will contact you as soon as I am able.  You may also email me.


	Please fill out and sign the enclosed slip and have your student return it to me. Again, thank you for your time.





Sincerely,





Ms. Nicole Marriott





Ms. N Marriott


Dance room





School phone: (801) 374-4980





E-mail: nicolem@provo.edu





School homepage: � HYPERLINK "http://www.dms.provo.edu/" �dixon.provo.edu/�





Ballroom Website


dixonballroom.weebly.com








Ballroom Dance


Class

















